

St Clement's Catholic Primary School

Newsletter

Friday
23rd June 2017

Newsletter - Friday 23rd June 2017

SPORTS DAY SUCCESS!

What a fantastic Sports Day we had yesterday at The Harrier Centre. All the children demonstrated a healthy competitive spirit whilst never forgetting the importance of teamwork. We were extremely proud of the children's excellent behaviour and we were delighted to see so many parents there to support us. The staff were so pleased to see that the extra effort we've put into teaching sport at St Clement's over the last couple of years has really paid off, with every child enthusiastically and skilfully taking part in the events.

Thank you to all those who helped to set up and ensure the day ran smoothly. We are sure that everyone would agree that a brilliant day was had by all!



We had so many lovely photographs from Sports day we simply had to make space in the newsletter for more!



BENEDICT	CLARE	FRANCIS	MARGARET
1560 points	1740 points	1385 points	1460 points
2 nd	st	4 th	3 rd

WELL DONE CLARE!



ANCHOR BOOK WINNERS

Congratulations to the following children who received Headteacher Awards this week:

Year 6 The whole of Year 6!

Year 5 Gary Butcher and Archie Hurst

Year 4 Liam Scott and Julia Buczek

Year 3 Isabel Aguiar and Bradleigh Ramirez

Year 2 Charlotte Laister and Benjamin Saville

Year I Matilda Dewey and Henry Ward

Reception Isabella Grzenda-Rodriguez and

Amy Delishi



BACK TO SCHOOL... ALREADY!

PMG, our school uniform supplier, has advised us that the cut-off date for ordering new school uniform is **Friday 11th August.** After this date they may not be able to guarantee orders in time for September.

They have also asked us to remind all parents not to leave buying uniform until the very end of the summer holidays as the shop becomes extremely busy and stock may be very low by then.



NEW AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

We have arranged for some exciting new After School Clubs to come in to school over the next couple of weeks to offer taster sessions during the school day. These clubs will require minimum numbers of pupils to sign up for them to run. The clubs are;

Drama – offering taster sessions during school on 28th June with the current Reception, Year I and Year 2 classes. For more information, please see their flyer below. This club would run for Years I-3 from September on Tuesdays at a cost of £5 per class.

Professor Bubbleworks - will be coming in on 4th July to wow the children during assembly with some exciting science experiments! Separate clubs would run for Key Stage I and Key Stage 2 at a cost of £9 per session.

Nutritional Ninjas - a cookery class to teach the children how to cook and make healthy choices. The Ninjas are not providing a demonstration but all the necessary information is included in their flyer on the next page. This club would run for Years 2-6 and costs £8 per lesson which includes all ingredients.

TEL: 07557 657 045 Email: Nutritionalninjas@gmail.com WE SUPPLY ALL THE INGREDIENTS The Mission: ALL RECIPES ARE VEGETARIAN To train mini ninjas in all things nutrition, to teach them to cook and to make healthy Nutritional Ninjas after school clubs specialise in teaching primary aged children to cook healthy, nutritious and occasionally a little bit naughty recipes. We teach children the basic kitchen skills needed to prepare nutritious recipes. How our classes work: - Parents sign children up online - We send you a register of those signed up - Our DBS checked teacher arrives for the club - Children arrive, wash hands and prepare a Curd Tares the area Children make healthy recipes - Children take recipes home to share with their families We use only child safe, anti skin-cutting knives There is no need for an oven, hob or any cooking facilities! Our classes are best in a normal classroom!

If your child is interested in any of these clubs, or if you would like more information, please email us at **info@stclements.surrey.sch.uk** or see the School Office so that we can book these clubs for September if it looks like we will have enough interest.

Children's Cookery Classes

www.nutritionalninjas.com

SUMMER HOLIDAY IDEA

Please see below details of an exciting new adventure activity for children taking place during the Summer holidays. For more information or to make a booking please visit www.surreyoutdoorlearning.uk/theadventurezone.

A 20% DISCOUNT IS AVAILABLE FOR ALL SUMMER HOLIDAY BOOKINGS MADE BEFORE 30 JUNE 2017 (£34 per day, normal cost £42.50)



SUMMER READING CHALLENGE

On Wednesday 5th July staff from Ewell Library will be giving a talk in assembly about the New Summer Reading Challenge. This year the theme is **Animal Agents** with characters drawn by best-selling children's illustrator Tony Ross. The Agents are a host of clever creatures, ready to solve all kinds of crimes! It's **free** to join and children can sign up from Saturday 15 July.

THE READING AGENCY AND LIBRARIES PRESENT



ANIMAL AGENTS



SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2017

animal-agents.org.uk

Our local library staff have been telling the children how to take part in Animal Agents, this year's Summer Reading Challenge.

The children will tell you all about it! All they have to do is read SIX library books and visit the library regularly over the summer, collecting special stickers and incentives along the way.

Please encourage your children to visit the library and sign up and see the difference the Summer Reading Challenge makes to their reading.

We will be celebrating and rewarding all children who took part at the beginning of the new school year.



SCHOOL NOTICES

JUNGLE BOOK THEATRE PAYMENT

We have only had payment from half of parents for The Jungle Book theatre performance next week. Please hand your outstanding payment of £1 per child to the School Office as soon as possible so that this exciting opportunity can go ahead. Thank you to those that have already paid.

HAVE YOU LOST YOUR WATCH?

A WATCH WAS FOUND IN THE SCHOOL GROUNDS EARLIER THIS WEEK.

IF YOU THINK IT MIGHT BE YOURS PLEASE COME TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE.

NEW TERM DATES FOR 2017/18

Please see the latest term dates for next academic year attached to this Parentmail as there have been a couple of amendments. We will also be sending home a hard copy of these dates next week.

Of Taxis Days 30